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Channel 7 Telethon Trust

50 Hasler Road

Osborne Park WA 6017
telethonoffice@telethon7.com

8 November 2022

Mrs Gina Rinehart AO
Executive Chairman
Hancock Prospecting

RE 2022 Telethon Weekend Generosity
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Dear Mrs %rt,

On behalf of the Channel 7 Telethon Trustees and our charity beneficiaries, | would like
to formally acknowledge and thank you and your staff at Hancock Prospecting and Roy
Hill for your extremely generous $3,000,000 donation to Telethon in 2022.

The ongoing support you and your fantastic teams provide as a significant million-dollar
partner plays a very important role in ensuring Telethon can fund research and key
services and programs that have saved and improved the lives of many WA children and
children across the country.

This year our generous partners and the WA community displayed their empathy in style
by helping us raise an incredible $71,356,721 — $9million more than the fundraising
total in 2021.

Since 1968, Telethon has now raised more than half a billion dollars for charitable causes
and children in need — all West Australians should feel proud of this fantastic milestone.

Telethon brings together the community in the spirit of giving and everyone feels good
helping and supporting those less fortunate.

We are so proud that Telethon inspires such passion and generosity throughout WA to
help our sick, disadvantaged and vulnerable children.

Your significant contribution to Telethon fundraising is very much appreciated and we
thank you for your philanthropy and for making such a positive difference in the lives of
sick and vulnerable children who need our help the most.




We hope you were able to watch some of the Telethon Weekend broadcast on 7plus and
enjoy how engaged and generous Roy Hill and Hancock Prospecting staff were during
the show, particularly during their donation moments.

Telethon Weekend staff and volunteers throughout the Sunday at RAC Arena enjoyed
your popular Kidman Pies as a snack in the call centre and green room and | know Basil
Zempilas and Manu Feildel from My Kitchen Rules fame even tried some of the pies live
on TV on the Sunday evening and rated them very highly!

| would like to congratulate you on your continued commitment to giving back to the
community, both in WA and around Australia, through your philanthropic endeavours.

We look forward to inviting you to future Telethon events and keeping you informed of
the impact the exciting initiatives funded by Telethon deliver throughout the Western
Australian community.

Kind regards/
v
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Richard Goyder AO
Channel 7 Telethon Trust Chairman
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